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No Child Left Behind
Empowers Families

With Options 
When a child’s school has
been identified as “in need 

of improvement” by the state
in which it is located, one
option a family has is to

choose a better-performing
public school or a public

charter school.

Another option is for the
student to receive free

tutoring and after-school help.
Called “supplemental

educational services” under
NCLB, they are available to

qualified low-income students.

Your child may be eligible for
school choice or supplemental

educational services.

To find out if your school 
is in need of improvement,

contact either your local
school district or the state
department of education.

For more information:

www.ed.gov

1-800-USA-LEARN


